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 Newsletter March 2025 

 

 Hello  ,
We have got pension news for you.

 

 

 

 The new pension starts on 1 January 2027  

 (instead of 1 January 2026)

We previously informed you that the transition to the new pension was due to take place on 1 January 2026.
Pensioenfonds PDN recently concluded that this transition needs to be postponed to 1 January 2027. This
Newsletter explains why the Board decided to postpone the date and what this means for you.

 

 
 The new pension transition date has been postponed: Care over speed

Switching to the new pension is complex and time-consuming
Twenty-five pension funds wanted to switch to the new pension on 1 January 2025,
but discovered that the process involved in this is extremely complex and time-
consuming. 
Ultimately, just three of those 25 funds actually made the switch to the new pension on
1 January 2025. The other funds postponed the date.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

 What does the postponement of the transition to the new pension mean for you?

There will be no changes to your pension until 1 January 2027. On 1 January 2027,
you will switch to the new pension.

At that point, the funding level is important, as this reveals whether Pensioenfonds
PDN has more assets than needed for a balanced transition to the new pension. If the
funding level is higher than 109% (a buffer of more than 9%), PDN can distribute the
surplus among everyone who has a pension with the fund.
Read more about the importance of the funding level and how any buffer is distributed
here.

 

 
  Click here to read more  

 

  
 

 
 

 

https://nieuws.dpspensioen.nl/x/?S7Y1.J9ra2Rs8b8IyMrJT7bNy0wtLS.WSykoLkjNK87MT83Ty8sBAAA18&Z=1064816580&X
http://www.pdnpensioen.nl/home/v/lang/nl#p0
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/newsletter-articles/456,1696/switching-to-the-new-pension-is-complex-and-time-consuming
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/new-pension/i-m-not-receiving-a-pension-yet/details#!step:25e4a5d338
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/newsletter-articles/456,1698/what-does-the-postponement-of-the-transition-to-the-new-pension-mean-for-you
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/contact
https://pdnpensioen.nl/en-gb/contact
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